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Building 1, Croxley Park 

Welcome to the 2nd newsletter for 

the ISG project at Croxley Park. 

As we mentioned in the first issue, the 
project update newsletters will be 
issued every couple of months to give 
you an insight into the progress of the 
project and provide fun updates into 
other activities the team have been 
getting involved with in and around the 
business park.  

Over the last 3 months we have had 
an excellent start to the project. 
Demolition works has been completed 
and our new piling platform was 
installed. 

Piling commenced on Monday 25th 
November and we are targeting to 
have the piling completed by 
Christmas time.  

Hope you find these updates 
informative and interesting and we 
welcome any feedback or queries on 
the project, with the Site Manager, 
Mark Carstens being available and 
open to your questions anytime 
(mark.carstens@isgplc.com). 

             

  
Richard Gregory  

Senior Construction Manager 

Richard will be looking after the New 
Multi Storey Car Park and will also 
have an involvement in the projects 
day to day running from start to 
finish. Richard has loads of 
experience within the construction 
industry, working here at home and 
working abroad. 

Construction Progress (Week 12 to 16) 
 

•  Demolition of the building works complete 
 

•  Crushing process of demolition materials complete and installation of 
our piling platform 

 

 
 

Piling Platform constructed, reading for piling to commence. 

            

 
 

Piling Rig mobilization 
 

Meet Our ISG Managers: 
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Building 1, Croxley Park 

About us  
 
The Croxley Park project is being 
undertaken by the ISG Thames 
Valley Division, based in Reading.  
 
The division is constantly developing 
and winning new projects in and 
around the M4 corridor and Reading 
area.  
 
Currently the division is working on a 
range of projects from Guildford to 
Bristol and many sites in between.  
 
 

Up-coming Works 
 

•  Completion of the piling works by 
Christmas time 
 

•  Commence pile cap construction 
(foundation construction) 

 

•  Connection of our permanent 
power supply (no more cold 
mornings)  

 

•  Services diversions which will 
allow us to construct the new multi-
story car park 

 

•  Complete our New Office Fitout 
and move in 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Further information about ISG 
can be found on our company 
website: http://www.isgplc.com 

 
 

 
 

Our New Project Office 
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas form ISG 
 
 

 

 


